



## College Newsletter

21.6.2024



music

## Self-management skills

Good Afternoon
everyone,
It has been so fantastic to
see everyone beginning to
use the sensory room and
see the relaxing benefits it
has on students and staff
alike. It really is a great
space that we can
gradually further develop,
with ideas from our young
people.

Our links with other local schools and colleges continues to strengthen, we had a group of students visit both Cedar School and Totton College this week and also had a group of students from Rosewood visit to take part in a sensory woodwork session. It is great to see how our young people communicate in these situations and the ideas that can be shared! Have a great weekend, Kate

6/20/24



Sample Footer Text





D16 have enjoyed time in the new sensory room this week. It was lovely to explore the different sensory equipment in there such as the lights, vibration and music.





During the games cafe, A16 and M16 took advantage of the weather and enjoyed a game of rounders outside. We sat and had a snack and a drink outside after a very competitive game!



statues

F16 enjoyed a trip out to Moors Valley Country
Park this week. We spent time walking around
the play trail and enjoyed exploring the different
play area. We enjoyed looking at the Gruffalo
statues as we



statues as we went around.

